
 
 

 

Thursday 19th July  

 

 

CLASS NEWS 

 

It has been an absolute pleasure to spend the 

last few weeks with Elders. Your children are 

truly amazing. Mrs Smith and I are so proud of 

everything they have achieved and how far they 

have come over the last year. They never fail to 

put a smile on our faces. Thank you for all your 

support and we hope you have a lovely summer 

holiday.  

Keep up the hard work children and we wish you 

lots of luck and success for next year. Miss Yates 

and Mrs Lee are very lucky to be your teachers 

next year. We will miss you!  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Return to school Wednesday 5th September  

ROLL OF HONOUR 

Our End of Year Awards 

Awards for Attainment 

Gold- Guy 

Silver- Connie 

Bronze- Mark 

 

Sporting Awards 

Gold- Jack H 

Silver- Lola 

Bronze- Harvey 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


